
This week, for Science week, we
looked at diversity in Science and

talked about the challenges faced
by real scientists. If your child would
like to find out more, please visit the

website below:
https://pstt.org.uk/resources/curri

culum-materials/ASJLM
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Reminder of diary dates below -
new additions highlighted in

yellow

A big thank you for all of the
donations brought in this week for

the British Cross – Turkey and Syria
appeal. The rota kids raised

£160.41 from the non uniform day. 
On Wednesday 22nd March, after

school, the rota kids will also be
running a second hand book sale in

the hall to raise even more money
for this cause.  This is a chance for

you to sort out books you have
read which are in good condition

and bring them in for someone else
to enjoy!!

Thank you for your support.
 

Report day change
Reports will be coming out on Monday 27th
March and not Friday 24th March. The snow
days lead to some disruption with
assessments. Reports will be on class dojo as
usual.
We are pleased to announce two new
Parent Governors to our governing board-  
Lindsay Durden (Sid) and Kelly Williams-
Whiting. We are looking forward to
working closely with you both.

Easter Egg Hunt
On the last day of term (31st march) we will
be holding our annual Easter Egg hunt. Please
can all of the children bring an Easter egg
into school (please not that your child will not
return with the egg that they bring into
school). The Easter bunny will then hide these
around the school grounds during the day for
the children to hunt.



 

 

The children have been doing lots of
activities for British science week including
live lessons with the NFU, the STEM fair at
Lacon Childe, Forest School, engineering

and making slime!
In assembly the children found out about
British scientists and how strong eggs can

be!

 

Class 5 visited
Lacon for the
science fair



 

 

Congratulations to our Anti-bullying
ambassadors to gaining their Diana Award in
Birmingham on Thursday. They will be working
with the anti bullying committee in the
following months to gain our first Diana
Award badge (well-being) and running a
whole school assembly next week. 

Class 3 
Hinduism Workshop

Top Table
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